
NOTICE 
DOCKET NO. 991222-TP 

SEEKING INFORMATION ON BIDDERS 
FOR TELECOMMUNICATIONS ACCESS SYSTEMS ACT 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
TALWIASSEE, FLORIDA 

ISSUED: Seutember 14. 1999 

Request for Proposals - The Florida Public Service 
Commission is seeking the names of companies interested in 
providing a telecommunications relay service, pursuant to Chapter 
427, Florida Statutes. This list of interested companies is 
being developed in order to send out the Request for Proposals 
once it has been released. 

Parties interested in receiving a copy of this proposal may 
provide information to the Commission. Information should 
include name, company, facsimile number, phone number and mailing 
and e-mail address. Replies should be submitted to: Richard 
Tudor, Assistant Director of Telecommunications, Florida Public 
Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, 
Florida 32399-0850, Telephone No. (850) 413-6516. 

The Commission reserves the right to reject any or all bids 
or proposals submitted in response to the Request for Proposals. 

By DIRECTION of the Florida Public Service Commission, this 
14th day of SeDtember, 1999. 
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